
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/16/2011 4:37:49 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2)
Bcc:
Subject: Congresswoman Speier Request 

Paul,
Following up on our conversation today from your message to Kirk, here's what more I know. PG&E 
has created the attached maps to show more of the details that Congresswoman Speier has asked for. 
The red lines on the attached maps show in greater detail the specific segments of the lines shown on 
the other, bigger-picture map you've seen, that contain 1) Pre-1962, 2) 30" diameter pipe with DSAW 
welds or its manufacturing equivalent, 3) in HCA 1&2 or Class 3&4 locations and 4) has not been 
hydrostatic pressure tested or the equivalent. This is what the congresswoman has asked for as I 
understand it.

Note these maps contain confidential gas transmission pipeline location information and as such I'm 
providing them under the provisions of P.U. Code Section 583.

Our folks reached out to Richard Steffan today and offered to meet and go over these maps with Rep. 
Speier (we'll have to take them back after the meeting due to the confidential pipeline location 
information). She wants to do this meeting before the NTSB hearing, which our folks will make happen 
(may need to be by videoconference next week as Kirk will actually be in D.C. next week, and the 
congresswoman will be here in the Bay Area). Our folks are also clarifying with Richard the additional 
locational outreach Rep. Speier has requested PG&E do relating to these segments.

Concerns, additional follow-up, questions about the maps, let me know. 
Thanks,
Trina
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